MEMORANDUM

TO:

Dr. Richard L. Van Horn

President

Dr. Robert L. Lineberry

Senior Vice President/Provost LongHall

FROM:

Loye Y. Hollis

President, Faculty Senate

DATE:

November 18, 1988

SUBJECT:

RESOLUTION ON PARKING

The Faculty Senate unanimously passed the attached resolution on the issuing of parking tickets during the November 16, 1988 meeting. Your prompt action on this matter would be appreciated.

cc: Mr. Daniel Booth Faculty Senate Executive Committee

attachment

Houston, Texas 77204-2173 713,749,2817

A RESOLUTION OF THE UNIVERSITY OF HOUSTON FACULTY SENATE

Passed November 16, 1988

BE IT RESOLVED, That the Parking and Transportation Office should not issue parking tickets on the University of Houston campus between the last final-examination day of a given semester (including summer semesters) and the first class day of a following semester, except in instances where unauthorized vehicles are parked in reserved spaces, in parking places designated for the handicapped, or in places where no vehicles are allowed to park.